
Dear Keith, Ruth and all the Mill Grove family, Hi from the Lee family in Kuala Lumpur and everyone in 

Jigsaw in Manila. It continues to be such a difficult year for the world and especially in India and the Asia 

region and our prayers go out to all who are suffering so much. For us it has been very hard not being able 

to come home or see Rebekah for another year.  However, despite these difficulties we see the love and 

Grace of God shining through in our lives and in the ministry of Jigsaw in Manila, praise God. Highlights for 

us this year was being able to take a short break to the beautiful tea plantations of the Cameron 

Highlands and Christmas day which we spent with a wonderful group of International students from 

China, Egypt, Malaysia, Afghanistan, and India.  

         

Jigsaw Send their love and greeings.  Kate, Grace, James and Tim in Cameron 

Highlands,  Feb 2021. 

          

Ezra a new addition to the Lee family.       James and Grace enjoying a        Rebekah enjoying a windy walk. 

  local Christmas meal. 

We are looking forward to coming home in July when Kate’s teaching contract finishes and especially 

excited to visit Mill Grove and even spend a few days in Wales if that is possible! Greetings to you all with 

love Tim, Kate, James, Rebekah, Grace, and all in Jigsaw.  

 

 


